
Hawkeye Bike Club
                                                      Executive Board Meeting          
Marion Public Library

                Monday, March 18, 2013 at 7:00 p.m.
                   

The President called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. with the following members in attendance:  David Turzai, 
(President), Jerry Falta (Treasurer),  Diane Potter (Swine Trek),  Mark Dimke (Touring Report), Dave 
Benderson (RAGBRAI Registration), and Kay Nelson (Secretary).

*Secretary's Report:  The minutes were read and approved.  The motion was made by David    
Turzai and seconded by Jerry Falta.  Motion carried.

    
*Treasurer's Report:  From January 12 to March 18, 2013 the amount of monies received    were as 
follows: membership $1,034.60,  RAGBRAI and jerseys $21,590.00 for a total    $22,624.60. The 
amount of expenses are as follows: The League of American Bicyclist    (membership) $100.00, 
Adventure Cycling (membership) $80.00, American Specialty      Insurance (membership – 
liability) $276.00, Pizza Hut (Ride Leader meeting) $100.00 for a    total of $556.00.

*Webmaster Report:  No report available.

*Swine Trek:  The church is booked for the ride this year.
 

*Racing Report:   No report available.

*RAGBRAI:  There are seventy-two (72) members signed up to participate with no waiting    
list. 

*Touring Report:  From the Ride Leader meeting, the calendar is almost filled.  However, a    
few dates are available.
  

*Old Business:   None.
  

*New Business:  None.  

The meeting adjourned at 7:40 p.m.  The next meeting is scheduled for 7:00 p.m. on Monday,  April  15, 2013 at 
the Marion Public Library, Marion, Iowa.

Respectfully submitted,
Kay Nelson
Secretary  


